From: Gillerlain, Todd C. [mailto:Todd.Gillerlain@chicagopolice.org] 

Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2015 1:50 PM

To: Berlin, Steve; Jackson, Doretha

Cc: Gillerlain, Todd C.

Subject: RE: Travel Approval

Police Officer/IRS Task Force Officer has returned this afternoon from Indianapolis.  R/O traveled with Supervisory Special Agent Chris Carlson to Indianapolis to conduct interviews concerning an ongoing federal IRS money laundering investigation.  R/O traveled to Indianapolis on 26 Aug 15 and returned this afternoon (27 Aug 15).  R/O stayed at the Hampton Inn in downtown Indianapolis.  The expenses for the hotel and for food while traveling were paid for by myself. R/O will submit all expenses for travel on his monthly Slot agreement with IRS, who will reimburse the City of Chicago.   I am submitting an expense statement to the finance division and will be reimbursed by the City of Chicago when they are reimbursed by IRS.  the total cost of travel was $120.50.  

________________________________________

